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The inclusion of furniture banks is critical! For over 20 years I’ve supported and 

watched the impact The Community Warehouse has had. Providing household goods 

AT NO COST to qualified people and families goes way beyond Goodwill! The need 

for this service is ever increasing so please pass this bill. Thank you! 


